
Your opportunity to leave a legacy

“It is the mission of the 

Onanole Foundation to build 

an endowment fund to be 

distributed for the betterment 

of the Onanole community”.

Onanole Foundation Inc.

Donations to the Onanole 

Foundation can be accepted by 

any board member or can be 

mailed to the following address:

Onanole Foundation 

Box 178 

Onanole, MB R0J 1N0

Recently Funded Projects

Onanole Rec. Centre 
Hall, Gym, Kitchen and Dressing 
Rooms Development Project ($10 000)

Onanole Drop in Centre 
Wheel Chair Ramp ($500)

Onanole School Parent Group 
Natural Playground Project ($1 500)

Onanole Rink 
Hockey Boards ($1 000)

Onanole Rec. Centre 
Refinishing the Hall Floor ($500)

Camp Wannakumbac Deck 
In Memory of Darren Gusdal ($500)

Friends of RMNP 
GPS Units ($500)

Onanole Cheerboard  
Holiday Hampers ($500)

Current Directors

Scott Stephenson – Chairperson

Barb Kelly – Director

Charlie Sansom – Treasurer

Marg Tarleton – Secretary

Logo design by mitchgusdal.com



The Onanole  
Foundation Inc. 

is a non profit organization.  

The purpose of the Foundation 

is to build an endowment fund. 

A portion of monies from the 

fund is distributed by the Board 

of Directors for capital projects 

within Onanole.

An endowment fund provides 

an opportunity for donors  

to consolidate their  

charitable  

giving.

How To Donate

Donations to the Onanole Foundation 
can be accepted by any board member 
or can be mailed to the following 
address:

Onanole Foundation 
Box 178 
Onanole, MB R0J 1N0

A tax receipt is issued for each donation 
over $20.

How to Request a Donation

The Onanole Foundation accepts letters 
from groups requesting funds to support 
local capital projects. Please include the 
amount being requested and details 
as to how the project will benefit the 
community. The directors will meet as a 
committee to decide if the project fulfills 
the foundation’s mandate. Applications 
for funds can be made at any time 
throughout the year by mailing your 
request to:

Onanole Foundation 
Box 178 
Onanole, MB R0J 1N0

Onanole Foundation 
History

In 1965, a group of Onanole 
residents, Fred Minty, Bill Stewart, 
Bill Piett and Stan Shuttleworth, 
started a land development 
company. Other contributors were 
brought into the company at later 
dates. This group developed the land 
that is now known as Grey Owl 
Estates. This parcel of land became 
one of the first land condominiums 
in Manitoba. It was agreed that a 
portion of money raised from the 
development of this land would be 
put into a fund that would be made 
available to benefit the community 
of Onanole on a long term basis. 
This was the beginning of the 
Onanole Foundation.

The Onanole Foundation was 
incorporated on November 21, 1984.  
The first directors of the Foundation 
were Fred Minty, George Allard, 
Warner Laurence Buck, and 
Norman Harper Sims.


